
The Eddy County

Administration Office

will be closed for ½ day

@ 12:00 PM on

Friday, April 7th, 2023,

in observance of

Good Friday.

The Sheriff’s Deputies will remain on duty, the Road Department will 
have a road crew on call, and the County Clerk’s Office will remain 
open during their normal business hours from 7:00 AM to 6:00 PM.




